
                   June 20th 2021 CAM meeting minutes 

 
  Meeting called to order at 1:53p.m. 

 

  Five members were present, it was raining at the field. 

 

  The Club currently has thirty four Members. 

 

  Two hundred and Five dollars were the proceeds from 

  the War Bird fly in. (50/50 raffle) 

  The current checking account balance is $3024.35. 

 

  About twenty-five pilots attended the fly in.  Good 

  turnout, and those present reported it was an enjoyable event. 

 

  The field is in good condition and there were no safety issues. 

 

  Old business: We still need a new sign, members discussed having 

  something made from vinyl until a more permanent solution 

  is obtained. 

 

  Upcoming events: Sep. 18th End of year fly in and picnic, 

  bring the family out to enjoy this one! 

 

  We need a donation (or donations) for the end of year fly in 

  Raffle prizes. If you have something contact Chris or Terry. 

 

  Meeting adjourned at 2:07 p.m. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


